
CITY OF MOULTON 
WORKSESSION 

AUGUST 13, 2018 
@ 5:00 pm 

 
 
 

Mark Heflin with the sewer treatment plant presented to the Council his request for 
materials for upgrades to the plant and also for a Skid to put the piece of equipment on that 
is a press he obtained from another Treatment Plant and a very small cost to the City.  Mark 
gave a very in depth explanation also of an engineering firm that he is in contact with that 
can provide the City with a Flow Study that will also benefit the problems that are being 
faced at the lagoon. All of the information that Mark provided to the Council was received 
well as to the cost and also for him to continue as necessary to look at the best ways to cost 
efficiently handle the plant.  If the Council approves the materials for the upgrades and 
improvements – Mark will be able to do the upgrades and repairs to the plant without more 
expense to the City.  
 
Mayor Weatherwax said they are still considering the painting, bathroom & shingles at the 
parks and other upgrades while continuing to look into cost to do those improvements.  
 
The Water Department had requested in the 2018 Budget to purchase a Mini-Excavator and 
Trailer and will be presenting the Council with those figures at the next meeting.   
 
Mayor Weatherwax also ask that the Council go over any information and questions that 
they have concerning the Budget for 2018-2019 prior to the next meeting in hopes of 
coming to an agreement and be able to pass the Budget at that meeting.  
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